
Jennings County Parks and Recreation
Executive Session

September 11, 2024, at 6:00 p.m.
Muscatatuck Park Office

Board members Avis McGovern, Sam Wilder, Kristin Wiley, Jennifer Sanders and Bill Ertel
were present. Seth Jones was present.

Avis McGovern called the meeting to order at 6:02 p.m.

The meeting was held for discussion with respect to any individual over whom the governing
body has jurisdiction, to discuss, before a determination, the individual’s status as an employee
pursuant to Ind. Code § 5-14-1.5-6.1(b)(6)(B).

No subject matter was discussed in the executive session other than the subject matter specified
in the public notice.

Upon motion made by Bill Ertel, and seconded by Sam Wilder and adopted unanimously, the
meeting was adjourned at 8:45 p.m.


